NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
FOR WRITTEN REPLY
QUESTION 2167

Mr D W Bryant (DA) to ask the Minister of Forestry, Fisheries and the Environment

(1) Whether tender E1590 that deals with the Working of Fire Programme was cancelled on 4 May 2022; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, what are the reasons for the specified cancellation;

(2) what total number of persons were employed by tender E1590? 

Attached find here: Reply
